
Report of the Akaroa/Wairewa Community Board to the Council meeting of 19 July 2007 

5. AKAROA DESIGN AND APPEARANCE ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 
 The Board received the report of the Akaroa Design and Appearance Advisory Committee meeting 

held on 20 March 2007. 
 
 Board members had some concerns regarding the delay in producing the Design Guidelines brochure 

(as referred to in the meeting report) and requested that staff provide an update on why the process 
was taking so long. 

 
 It was also noted that payment could not be made to the architects who were volunteers on the Akaroa 

Design and Appearance Advisory Committee as it was contrary to Council policy.  Members 
questioned whether that policy could be changed.  It was suggested that perhaps a mileage allowance 
could be paid to those members from the Board’s Discretionary Funding. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


